
                                                           

The Nursery children have made shakers from junk for Earth Day. They used 
boxes, pots and bottles and put pasta, rice or lentils inside to make a sound. 


They have also been planting seeds and potatoes, learning about recycling, 
playing with natural materials and painting with 'Earth Day' colours.
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D I A R Y  D A T E S :

Welcome back to school everybody! We hope you all had a relaxing and 
restful Spring break. It was lovely to see the children back this week and 
ready to learn. 

Welcome Back!

Happy Earth Day!  



Reception have been making shakers out of 
recycled materials and learnt about plants 
and what they need to grow. 


Year 1 and 2 have been making pledges on how 
to save the planet as well as making bird feeders. 


We have all been watching videos about 
reducing, reusing and recycling. 


To play our part as a school, we will be keeping 
our lights off in rooms that are not in use to 

The Big Read will be held on Friday 13th May at 2:45 - 3:15pm. 


We are very excited to welcome parents/carers into school for a Big Read! 

To limit the numbers indoors, we will be setting up a space inside your 
child’s classroom as well as outside in the playground. 

If you have more than one child in school then two adults may come, or 
one adult can come and spend 15 minutes with each child. 

However, this event will only be for our Infants’ children and not Nursery. 


We promote a love of reading within school and it is so valuable to model this at home too.
Phone:  0208 505 0386 


Website: www.churchfieldsinfant.com

E-mail: admin.churchfields-inf@redbridge.gov.uk

Growing Together: Every Day In Every Way

The Nursery children had a very exciting visit from an Animal 
Workshop this week. We were able to meet all sorts of animals, 
including a rabbit, a hedgehog, a skunk, a meerkat, a millipede, a giant 
stick insect and a tortoise. To finish off, a snake slithered over our laps! 

The Big Read  

Nursery’s Animal Workshop 
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